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Now you are a Governor 

School  governors play an important role  in the running and management of 
schools providing strategic leadership, guidance and support.  Governors need to 
have a  detailed understanding of  how their school works and what is expected of 
them  to help their school achieve success. This knowledge is built up over time 
through attendance at meetings, visiting the school, discussions with the  
headteacher, staff and other governors and by attending training events and local  
authority briefings.  
 
This essential training for new  governors will help you to gain a better  
understanding  of the role of school governors by explaining: 
 
 The key duties of  the governing body 
 The Governors Code of Conduct 
 The do’s and don’ts of being a governor 
 Governors’ responsibilities around finance and staffing 
 
Whilst aimed  primarily at new governors  other governors are welcome to attend 
to refresh their knowledge and share their experience. 
 
The training session will run for approximately 2 hours  at the following times: 
 

Monday 14th November - 6.00 pm to 8.00 pm 
 

Tuesday 15th  November - 9.30 am to 11.30 am  
 
(Please note that the Tuesday session is a repeat of the Monday session) 
  
Follow up sessions will be held during the Summer term where new governors will 
be able to share their experiences and discuss future training needs. 

 
Venue: Centre of Excellence for Training and Learning Brierton Lane,  
              Hartlepool, TS25 4BY 
 
RSVP by Friday 4th November to: 
Email: governor.support@hartlepool.gov.uk                Tel. (01429) 523120 

Governor Induction Training  

To help with venue and catering arrangements governors are requested to contact 

the Governor Support Team to book places on these sessions. 


